THE WAY

TERM 1: TUESDAY 12
MARCH 2019

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Do you have some free time in the afternoon when you come to collect to your child?

I’'m looking for helpers to read with students. Our Macqlit/Mulitlit program requires the students to
read for an additional 10-15 minutes 3 times per week.

Please contact me if you're able to help. My office is located in R3! (A reminder - you must have
a valid Working with Children Certificate)

Mrs Narelle Lawler
Learning Support Coordinator - Junior School
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